Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 9:48 AM
To: 'Scott'

Cc: Gowri

Subject: RE: 1436 grant avenue

Attachments: RO373_DIR_L_2015-10-05.pdf

Scott,

I'm not sure where the hiccup occurred, but here is a copy; but likely you've already downloaded it from
Geotracker. | will also forward separately to Mr. Jaber. | am guessing he also did not receive a copy.

A six week extension would be fine. I'll update Geotracker with the following revised dates:
System Evaluation / Remediation Monitoring Plan — December 31, 2015

Site Investigation — January 15, 2016

I don’t think you'll need an extension for the groundwater monitoring? If so, let me know.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Scott [mailto:SBittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 9:31 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Gowri

Subject: 1436 grant avenue

Mark:

| have just reviewed your October 5™ letter for this site. The letter was never distributed to Gowri & I, so we were
unaware that you had completed your review of this.

Given this situation, we are going to need extensions for all of the work tasks listed in the letter. Can you push the
deadlines back about 6 weeks for all tasks?



